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       8th December 2023 
Dear Parent, 
 

Last week’s Christmas Extravaganza was a HUGE success! Thank you to the Trustees and everyone who 
supported this fantastic event. Congratulations to the winners of the Guilden Sutton Christmas light 
switch on! 
This week, Key Stage 2 children spent the day with Terry Caffrey, exploring and writing poetry – they 
made us very proud. What a fantastic time our choir had at Lloyds Bank, singing a range of festive songs 
whilst staff had their Christmas lunch! Thank you Mrs. Mellor (Josh in Y6’s mum) for inviting us to come 
along.  
Year 6 visited the Imperial War Museum in Manchester. It was an incredible experience learning even 
more about WW1 and WW2, reinforcing the poignant message that the impact of war doesn’t end the 
day the fighting stops!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A HUGE THANK YOU for your patience at this time of year. There is so much going on and hopefully the 
constant reminders and messages have helped! The children have had a wonderful time! 
 

Why not follow us on Facebook to see what Guilden Sutton Church of England Primary School get 
up to on a typical school day? 
 

The Christmas FUN DAY raised a MAGNIFICENT £600! The children all had a wonderful time! You 

continue to make me extremely proud!                                                                                                     
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Attendance continues to be a high priority. Our current attendance is 96.17%. Moving forward, we will 
keep you informed every half term if your child’s absence falls below 95%.  
 

Please click on the link to visit https://www.guildensutton-plemstall.church 

Save the Date:   

Monday 11th December 
2:30pm 

KS2 Carol Concert! 
Outside - weather dependent. 

 

Tuesday 12th December  
1:00pm 

KS2 Christmas Party!  

Wednesday 13th 
December 

Christmas Dinner!  
KS1 Christmas Party! 

 

Friday 15th December  PANTO! (Oh yes it is!) 
Christmas Jumper Day  
Hospice of the Good Shepherd – Festive Fun 
Run! 
Break up for Christmas 

Wednesday 3rd January 
2024  

Children return to school 

 

 
If you are affected by the cost of living crisis and need any support from us as a school, please pop in for a 
confidential chat. We are here to help! 
 

Please see attached flyers for your information. 
 

Have a fabulous weekend, 
 

Theresa Rainford 
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